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0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

Post Office Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

?1»

Roswell, New Mexico

~
L

Re: Application of Gulf 0il Corporation for Approval of
a Non-Standard 80-Acre Gas Proration Unit, Blinebry
Gas Pool, lea County, New Mexico
Gentlemen: '

Gulf 0il Corporation respectfully requests approval of a Non-Standard
80-Acre Blinebry Gas Proration Uit covering the SE/L SE/L Section 28, and the
T SECEIon 33, both ia Towaship 21 South, Rauge 37 East, Lea County,
ew Mexico. 18 Non-Standard Unit is to _be attributed the J. N. Carson
(NCT-C) Well No. €.

In support of this applicatiosn; the follo facts are submitted:

(1) Applicant's J. _N. Carson (NCT-C) Ve ted 330 feet
line and 965 feet from the esst.line of Section 28, is completed ir the
Blinebry Gas Pool and is assigned a Non-Standard 120-Acre Gas Proration Unit
covering the E/2 SE/4 of Section 28 and the NE/4 NE/U4 of Section 33 by
Order No. R=1253 in Case No. 1506 dated September 29, 1958.

(2) Applicant's J. N. Carson (NCT-C) Well No. 8, located 1980 feet from the south
line and 990 feet from the east line of Section 28, has been completed as a
Blinebry oil well.

(3) The proposed Non-Standard Gas Proration Unit comsists of contiguous quarter-
quarter sections but does not lle wholly within a single governmental quarter
section.

(4) The entire Non-Standard Gas Proration Unit is reasonably presumed to be gas
productive in the Blinebry Gas Pool.

(5) The length or width does not exceed 2,640 feet.
(€) All offset operators in the quarter sections in which the proposed Non-Standard

Unit is located and within 1,500 feet of the unit well have been furnished a

copy of this application.
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In view of the fact that this request reduces the size of a Non-Standard
Unit previously approved after Hearing, it is respectfully requested, if possible,
that Administrative approval be given. If this is not possible, please set for
Examiner Hearing at an early date.

Respectfully submitted,

GULF OIL CORPCRATION

0%@/

M., I. Taylor
JHH :ers

cc: New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Two States 0il Company
1303 Sixteenth Street
EBurice, New Mexico

Marathon 0ii Company
Post Office Box 2107
Hobbs, New Mexico

Socony Mcbili 0il Company, Inc.
Post Office Box 2L06
Hobbs, New Mexico



